
From: Danny Varat
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/20/2017 4:31:12 PM
Subject: Republican Women

This has been an ongoing conversation with Mary Mills from Anderson who is active in the Federation of 
Republican Women. There is an event in Columbia in three weeks and another in the Fall. Please let Mary 
know that he won't be in Columbia on the 11th, but he will attend the convention.

Then, will you please pick it up with Beverly Owensby from there? 


​
--- On Wed, 3/15/17, Beverly Owensby <scphrw@gmail.com> wrote:
> From: Beverly Owensby <scphrw@gmail.com>
> Subject: Re: Legislative Day - April 11
> To: "ma mills" <mamills_2001@yahoo.com>
> Date: Wednesday, March 15, 2017, 8:33 AM Mary, Thanks so much for your
> questions regarding Legislative Day!
> SCFRW is moving forward with plans for the 2017 Spring Board Meeting &
> Legislative Day for Tuesday, April 11, in Columbia. The SC Legislature
> voted to shorten the regular legislative session by three weeks and
> this created on-going changes in the legislative calendar as it
> relates to furloughs.
> As a result, this has made it extremely difficult for SCFRW to get
> confirmations on the SC Statehouse schedule. As a result of these
> changes, the SC House of Representatives will not be in session the
> week of April 11, and the Senate hasn't confirmed their schedule yet.
> On April 11, Peggy McMaster is hosting SCFRW at the Governor's Mansion
> and providing heavy hors d'oeuvres at 1 pm. The Governor's Mansion was
> not available the following week.
>
> Legislative Day is usually held the opposite year of the convention.
> This is done intentionally to reduce the request for competing funds.
> Unfortunately, Legislative Day and the SCFRW Convention are both in
> 2017. SCFRW has to prioritize our financial responsibilities and the
> convention takes precedence!
> The SCFRW $20 registration fee will cover the breakfast and the
> Governor's Mansion is providing heavy hors d'oeuvres. For this reason,
> there is no need for Legislative Day sponsorships. On the other hand,
> a SCFRW Convention is expensive and requires a lot of sponsorship
> money to offset the costs. This year's convention will be held at the
> beautiful Westin Hilton Head Resort & Spa which is on the beach.
> Remember: Location, location, location!
> A convention in Hilton Head is going to be pricey compared to
> Spartanburg.
> Hope this answers your
> questions. Look forward to seeing you on April 11!
>
> Let Freedom Ring,
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>
> Beverly Owensby1st. V.P. SCFRWscphrw@gmail.comMobile: 864-590-9706


